
 

 
 
 

 
 
DATE: March 30, 2015       FROM: Lt. Kevin Miller 
                                                              (707) 839-6603 
 

SUBJECT: HCSO ASKS THE PUBLIC’S HELP    CASE: 201501307 
 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

On March 28th an autopsy was performed on the remains of a person located off Bair 
Road in Hoopa.  The autopsy revealed the remains were that of a male approximately 
18-30 years’ old wearing size 12 black and red Air Jordan shoes, 36x34 size brown 
Carhardt painter’s style pants, 3X size black sweatpants with a “Hoopa Warriors” logo, a 
black “Cal” baseball cap and a black t-shirt with “California Republic” logo printed in red 
and white.  Also found was a red, white and black beaded necklace and in the pockets 
of his clothing foreign coins were found. 
 
Investigators consider the death to be suspicious in nature. This is an on-going  
investigation and because of that the cause of death is not being released at this time. 
The Sheriff’s Office is asking for the public’s help in identifying the person and hopes 
the above information will be helpful.  
 
Anyone with information regarding this case is asked to call Sheriff’s Investigator Greg 
Musson at 707-268-3643. 

 
 
 
 

Sheriff 
  Mike Downey 
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